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Dear North Luffenham residents
Some eleven years after the ban on Fox Hunting in England, ‘the Fox’ at North Luffenham is safe and the Hounds have gone. The Fox and Hounds will now be named ‘The Fox,’ Country Pub and Dining.

Our opening night will be Friday 6th March 2015 at 6pm (All welcome) and we will be serving food from 6pm on Wednesday 11th March 2015.

Whilst I acknowledge that the village has been without a pub for far longer than even I anticipated, I am confident that you will not be disappointed with the result of our extensive refurbishment.

I knew a lick of paint was never going to do the job, but I have been amazed how one thing has lead to another.  Here’s a little insight into what’s been taking place behind the scenes over the past several months.

Firstly the kitchen - the expression ‘everything but the kitchen sink’ says it all as everything apart from this has been replaced with a brand new commercial kitchen. 

The bar counter and all associated fittings and fixtures are brand new as is the cellar equipment. All lower level floors have been replaced with new carpet, oak and flagstone flooring. The entire fixed seating has also been removed and we have all new tables and chairs as well as warm cosy seating. Two wood burners have been installed in both the lounge and bar areas. The whole of the three storey building has had all electric wiring replaced and two new central heating systems installed.

You can’t fail to be impressed by the talent of local tradesmen who have demonstrated remarkable expertise. 

On the first floor there is now a games room with a pool table, dart board and 52inch screen TV linked to BT Sport. We are keen to encourage the village team activities such as quiz league, pool, domino’s and darts etc. This room will also double as a small function/meeting room.

So why the delay then I hear you ask ? It became apparent that the pub had previously been operating on a domestic gas and water supply. Both of these were considered inappropriate, and had to be upgraded to commercial supplies.  If you have ever had dealings with utility suppliers, road closure orders, jobs worths and bureaucrats you will understand at least some of the delay in getting the job done. I eventually found some sympathy from more practically minded people, to whom I remain grateful, otherwise we could still have been waiting.

I have recruited new members to my team, in addition to those already in situ at our other pub, The Horse and Jockey at Manton. We are all committed to providing a warm welcome and exceeding our customers expectations.

You can be assured that I am committed to the long term sustainability of The Fox as a village pub. Our belief is that to be a successful business we must understand the needs and requirements of our customers.  I hope The Fox will become the hub of the community, catering for people from all walks of life, with a diversity of interests, thereby creating an atmosphere of belonging and togetherness. Banter and debate, general conversation and joviality is key to this and comes from both sides of the bar. 

We aim to provide good wholesome home cooked pub food and will be serving four real ales, along with a selection of good wines and spirits from around the world.

Opening hours and food service times will be published shortly. We will also be launching The Fox own website and making regular contributions to the North Luffenham website to keep everyone up to date with events and menu changes. 

Many of you passing by have peeped into the windows and/or popped in to see how we are doing.  It has been encouraging for me to hear your comments and compliments. Once we have opened we will continue to welcome all feedback so we can strive to exceed our customers expectations.

I would like every resident of the village to feel equally welcome at The Fox. I am truly grateful for your patience and look forward to serving you soon.

Kind regards,

Jason Allen
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